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I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed plastic facility in Moss vale. It is clear that this 
project poses significant risks and disadvantages that outweigh any potential benefits. 

First and foremost, the environmental impact of this facility would be devastating. The region's fragile 
ecosystem and biodiversity are at risk of irreversible damage due to the inevitable emissions and chemical 
pollutants. The proposed facility threatens local flora and fauna, groundwater resources, and the overall health 
of the environment. 

Moreover, the health and well-being of local communities must be prioritized. The increase in air and water 
pollution from such a facility could lead to serious health problems for residents, including respiratory issues, 
cancers, and other chronic conditions. Our communities deserve to live in a safe and healthy environment, free 
from the dangers posed by industrial pollution. 

Additionally, the economic benefits promised by the proponents of this project are highly questionable. The 
long-term costs of environmental degradation and health impacts on the community could far outweigh any 
short-term economic gains. Investing in sustainable and renewable energy sources would provide far more 
substantial and lasting economic growth and job opportunities for the region. 

In light of these concerns, I urge the NSW state government to reconsider the approval of this harmful and 
unnecessary project. It is crucial to prioritize the well-being of our environment and communities over short-
term industrial interests. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. 
 

 




